

Aliza Koenigsberg Administrative Director Children's Service Line 3959 Broadway, CHC-103 New York, NY 10032

Tel: 212-305-6537 Fax: 212-305-4773 alk9011@nyp.org

December 1, 2007

Vicki Fenton Eve Fenton Love All Foundation PO Box 1258 New York, NY 10163

Dear Vicki,

Thank you very much for organizing the Fall Harvest Event at the Morgan Stanley Children's Hospital on October 23, 2007. You once again brought another wonderful celebration to our hospital. The children thoroughly enjoyed the food, arts and crafts, and especially the visit from Hot Dog the Fire Department mascot. The event truly benefited our patients and families by providing respite from their treatments. We appreciate the effort and preparation you put in to make these events possible.

On behalf of our patients, families and staff, thanks again for your continued friendship and kindness.

Sincerely,

Aliza Koenigsberg